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C I R C U LA R 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: RESPONSIBILITY المسئولية 
SUBJECT: STUDENT SAFETY AND TRAFFIC REGULATIONS 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Central School, Dubai! 

 

As part of our ongoing commitment to student safety and community responsibility, we would like to 

bring to your attention pressing concerns that require immediate cooperation and action. 

1.     Use of E-Scooters and bicycles by Students 

It has come to our notice that a growing number of students commute to school using e-scooters and 

bicycles often accompanied by younger siblings. While we appreciate efforts to promote independence 

and eco-friendly transport, this practice has become increasingly hazardous due to 

 High speed, high traffic volume around the school premises during peak hours 

 Careless riding, racing, and disregard for road safety 

 Frequent falls and near-miss incidents with moving vehicles 

We urge all parents to closely monitor their children’s mode of transport and discourage the use of 

bicycles and e-scooters for school commutes. The school cannot assume responsibility for any mishap 

arising from such practices. Prevention is always better than cure—let us work together to ensure our 

children’s safety. 

2. Traffic Violations During Arrival and Dispersal 

We are also concerned about traffic violations occurring during drop-off and pick-up times, 

specifically: 

 Double parking in front of the school gate, which is strictly prohibited by government 

authorities 

 Unsafe U-turns made directly in front of the school for convenience, disrupting traffic flow 

from opposite side and endangering students. 

These actions compromise the safety of all children and create unnecessary congestion. We humbly 

request all parents to adhere to traffic rules and cooperate with school staff and security personnel 

during these critical times. You are hereby requested to collect your children by parking your car in 

the designated parking area. 

Your support in maintaining a safe and orderly environment is deeply appreciated. Let us continue to 

work together to uphold the values of responsibility and care within our school community. 

Warm Regards, 

 

PRINCIPAL                      

 


